
Dear Students, 
 
We hope you are excited about your upcoming GO Program and look forward to your preparatory class 
after spring break! 
 
With ongoing news of the coronavirus, COVID-19, we want to assure you that your safety is of utmost 
importance to us. We have been closely monitoring the virus since it was first detected and we continue 
to monitor its progress in each relevant country. As of Feb. 18, 2020, there are no restrictions on 
international travel due to COVID-19 outside of mainland China. We currently are not approving any GO 
programs to mainland China. If circumstances change in any other region where you are scheduled to 
study away, we are committed to making adjustments. 
 
As part of our normal protocol, the GO office regularly reviews information from the U.S. State 
Department, Center for Disease Control, Risk Management and Security Advisors, news media, and our 
local partners in all countries where our students travel. Following U.S. State Department advisories, we 
would cancel a program in a region with a Level 3 or 4 advisory. If a GO program is canceled by 
Susquehanna, we will arrange appropriate refunds and/or other program options.  
 
Susquehanna remains committed to fostering cross-cultural understanding. We will provide an update if 
there are any changes to travel restrictions; meanwhile, if you have questions or concerns about your 
GO program, please contact us.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

Scott Manning, Dean of Global Programs 

Molly Roe, Director of the Global Opportunities Program 

 


